
From: Austin Weyant
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Groves, Amber
Cc: Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com; bmeyer@ko-construction.net
Subject: North Brushy Draw Closure Report
Date: Monday, October 24, 2016 3:04:53 PM
Attachments: Letter Report for North Brushy final 1.pdf

Dear Mrs. Patterson,
                SMA is pleased to submit the final closure report for the incident at WPX Energy’s North
Brushy Draw.  If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to contact me.
 

J. Austin Weyant 
Project Scientist 

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering t Environmental t Surveying
201 S Halagueno 
Carlsbad, NM 88221
www.soudermiller.com
(575) 689-7040 (mobile)

Notice of Confidentiality and Privileged Status: This electronic mail message, including all
attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and/or
privileged information or otherwise may be protected from disclosure. Any unauthorized review,
use, disclosure, distribution or actions which rely on the contents of this information is prohibited. If
you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete the message and any
attachment(s) from your system. 

Statement on Viruses and Harmful Software: While the message and attachment(s) have been
scanned with anti-virus software, SMA does not guarantee that this message or any attachment(s) is
free of computer viruses or other harmful software. SMA does not accept liability for any damages c
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